31 Bus

TowN CouNCIL MEETING REPORT 86/21 8 NOVEMBER 2021

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to respond to a motion to halt the termination of the 31 Bus
and continue the service with the present provider on the same two-day a week basis.

No. DETAILS

1)  BACKGROUND

a) By Minute 88/91 of its meeting of 9 August 2021 the Town Council unanimously resolved to
terminate the 31 Bus Service.

b) The provider of the service was consequently asked to commence the 10-week termination
process and that is currently active.

¢) The Clerk has received a Motion proposed by Councillor Brian Lucas to reverse that decision.

d) Standing Orders require that a decision of the Town Council can only be advised by accepting a
Motion to that effect supported by six Members.

e) That condition has now been met.

2) THEMOTION
a) The Motion, proposed by Councillor Brian Lucas and supported by five other Members is:

to endorse the recommendation of the 31 Bus working group to halt the termination process
previously agreed and continue with Minibus Plus for a two day a week service under
existing terms and conditions

b) Councillor Brian Lucas will speak to the Motion at the invitation of the Mayor.
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